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Weill Cornell Medicine’s Department of Psychiatry in conjunction with NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital,
is currently seeking qualified Psychiatrists for faculty positions in our Division of Emergency Psychiatry
at the NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital/Weill Cornell Medical Center in Manhattan.

Responsibilities include providing medical leadership to a multidisciplinary team in the management of
psychiatric patients in need of emergency evaluation, management, and linkage to other services as
well as the provision of telepsychiatry consultation to NewYork-Presbyterian regional hospitals. The
schedule will be rotating shifts and includes nights and weekends. The position entails teaching and
supervision of trainees.

We have both full and part time opportunities available.
Qualified candidates are encouraged to send a CV and letter of interest to:

Jennifer Walsh

Senior Administrator

Weill Cornell Medical College
Department of Psychiatry
jaw2015@med.cornell.edu

Founded in 1898, and affiliated with what is now NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital (NYPH) since 1927,
Weill Cornell Medical College (WCMC) is among the top-ranked clinical and medical research centers in
the country. Weill Cornell Medicine’s Department of Psychiatry is one of the largest, most prestigious
departments in the country, with a long, distinguished history of providing outstanding leadership in
clinical care, training, and research in all areas of psychiatric disorders. Our programs in Manhattan
and at NewYork-Presbyterian/Westchester are renowned for the range and quality of our inpatient
and outpatient specialty programs and general psychiatric services.

Weill Cornell Medical College is an equal opportunity, affirmative action educator and employer.



